
Consolidated Squadron Report (CSR) 

We have reports from 871 of our 5,729 SAL squadrons that have 

submitted their data for a 15.2% completion rate. 

  

CPR and CSR reports must be submitted to here at national by July 1st 

for a department/detachment to be considered for an award at the 

national convention. 

  

We want to emphasize the importance of these reports. They are not just 

numbers but represent our collective achievements and progress. We 

encourage all posts and squadrons to submit reports to ensure accurate 

and up-to-date data, which is crucial for our congressional report. Your 

active participation in this process is greatly appreciated. 

  

A significant backlog of data, including officer certifications, has been 

submitted to mssforms@legion.org. Don't worry; all data will be entered 

first in and then first out. As a result, there may be a delay in reflecting a 

department's or detachment's numbers. 

  

For your convenience, CPR and CSR reports can be quickly processed 

and submitted via myLegion.org. Alternatively, you can send them 

to mssforms@legion.org. 

  

  

Kevin M. Mook  | National SAL Liaison 

Internal Affairs & Membership Division 

a: 700 N. Pennsylvania St., Indianapolis, IN 46204 

e: kmook@legion.org 
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